
Hello Meadowbrook families! Congratulations on
getting through the first semester of the school year.

Meadowbrook PTA has many exciting events
planned over the next few months. We have been
working hard with Deputy Anderson to add much
needed safety equipment to our school. With your
support PTA has been able to not only add security

tint to the front of our schools building but we are in
the works to continue the tint to the back of the

building as well. We have also financed 42 medical
kits that have been strategically placed throughout
the school. As well as purchased Convex Safety ?
Mirrors that will soon be added. We are hoping to

raise enough money from Boosterthon to contribute
to a much needed walking path along the field.
None of this could have happened without your

continued support. We thank you all! Stay tuned for
more to come!
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1/24 - 2/2 Boosterthon
2/2 Fun Run
2/9 Movie Night
2/16 School IN session

       (Incl. weather make up day) 
2/19 No School (Pres. Day)
3/1 Class picture day
3/8 Volunteer Breakfast & 

      General PTA meeting
3/11-15 Spring Break
3/29 No school (Teacher
workday)
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Message from our Board

Contact us
Reminders

 Important Dates

Please join us on March 8, 2024
for our Volunteer Breakfast as
well as our next PTA General
meeting. More info. to come.

Be on the lookout for informative
emails from your teacher
assigned Room Parent. 

To participate as a volunteer in
the school you must register
every year with Alachua County
Schools:  bit.ly/ACPSapp

https://apps.raptortech.com/Apply/MTU3OmVuLVVT
https://apps.raptortech.com/Apply/MTU3OmVuLVVT

